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Anya Grahn

From: D Constable <decpjc49@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 8:56 AM
To: planning
Cc: Anya Grahn; D Constable
Subject: Kimball roof top party deck

Honorable Council,  
  
My husband David and I live at 287 McHenry Ave. and are communicating to you our input regarding the 
application for a CUP for a roof top private event center at the Kimball Garage.  We strongly urge you to 
refuse approval of a conditional use permit for a "party deck" on Historic Main Street and Heber 
Avenue.  This is certainly not a hardship and would undoubtedly create increased traffic and noise 
pollution in this already sensitive area of historic Park City. 
  
Thank you, David and Patricia Constable 


